


CALL FOR ABSTRACTS 

To the Fourth National Health Research 

Forum (NHRF) to support the health re-

search  systems strengthening in Lao PDR, 

held at Done Chanh Palace from the 7th 

and 8th (Thursday and Friday), October 

2010, Supported by the Research Institute 

for Humanity and Nature, Kyoto, Japanese 

Consortium for Health Research    (JJCHR

- apan), the Concern World Wide  and the 

Institute for Research and Development 

(France).  

 

The NHRF Organizing Committee is very 

pleased to invite you to submit an abstract 

in the areas of health research within the 

framework of five MDGs related to health: 

(1) Nutrition (2) Reproductive health       

(3) Gender empowerment, (4) Malaria, 

Tuberculosis, HIV/AIDS and other infec-

tious diseases (5) Improving sanitation and 

environmental health (6) Other new re-

search results.  

The fourth NHRF will provide opportunities 

for both oral and poster presentations.  

The abstract should be written in English: 

 A title, with lead author who will be a pre-

senter at the Forum including the institu-

tional   affiliations of all authors available. 

 A description of abstract should not more 

than 350 words, of the key issues to be ad-

dressed, methods, main results and conclu-

sions to be draw for policy recommenda-

tions. 

  

The official registration for both oral and 

poster presentations will be ready from   the 

15th of August 2010 either directly to the 

NHRF secretariat located at NIOPH, or online 

using the e-mail account of skoun-

navong@gmail.com when received your regis-

tration, you will get an acknowledgement and 

confirmation through e-mail. Please, do not 

hesitate to be registered, and be informed that 

the best poster presentation will be awarded 

accordingly.  

 Abstracts can be submitted also either di-

rectly to the National Health   Research Fo-

rum secretariat, NIOPH or on line using the 

above mentioned, and the following account:   

houamboun@hotmail.com 

slatsamy@yahoo.com 

manithong_v@yahoo.com 

ter_areaya@yahoo.com 
 

Date of submission:  

   No later than 15th September 2010  

 

We do look forwards to welcoming you at the 

4th NHRF 

 

Your cooperation is very much appreciated. 

    Vientiane 1st August 2010 

Director General of NIOPH 

   President of the OC of the 4th NHRF 
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